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From: Heidi Williams (heidsdesign@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 6:55 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Deny Exxon trucking project - Upcoming Board of Supervisors Meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,
| urge you to deny this dangerous project as recommended by the Santa Barbara Planning Commission.

In addition to the significant and unavoidable risks of spills from trucking the oil, the purported benefit of producing oil
from the offshore platforms and processing it on the Gaviota coast would bring with it unacceptable risks of offshore oil
spills, air pollution and toxic fire and smoke risks that were not analyzed in the EIR, which focused narrowly on trucking

impacts.

The recent oil spill off of Orange County underlines the severity of these risks. In addition, ExxonMobil's facilities were
the largest sources of air pollution in the county and contained dangerous and toxic materials in an area that has burned
by wildfire twice in the 6 years since the facilities have been shut down. We were fortunate that oil and dangerous gases
were not present at the site during the recent Alisal fire, which burned onto ExxonMobil's property.

It is not just that the trucking routes are along sections of road with above average accident rates, there have been
specific and recent instances of oil tankers on this route spilling oil into rivers and starting fires. In fact, on October 11 --
the same day as the Alisal fire -- an oil tanker crash near Orcutt caused a fire in Eucalyptus trees.

Thank you for denying this dangerous and unacceptable oil trucking project.

Sincerely,

Heidi Williams

507-B S Ventura st

Ojai, CA 93023
heidsdesign@gmail.com
(805) 640-5573

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you
need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5673.



Katherine Douglas

From: Ronald Buckley <ronald.buckley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 2:30 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: General public comment tomorrow
Attachments: BOS Jan 7 Rons public comment.docx

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| don't seem to be able to follow the on like path to send
my public comment in for the Jan 7 BOS.

Is this good enough, or can you send me an e-mail
address to send it to?

Thank you.

Ron Buckley



Good day County Supervisors January 7, 2025
I'm Ron Buckley, a county resident since 1971.

I'd like to talk about things that go together:

e

Like coffee and a doughnut

)

Like paper and a pencil

e i -

Like a bread and butter They all go together.

Now I'd like to bring your attention to an agenda item for your Feb. 4" meeting.

You have Senate Bill 9, and Telecom Ordinance as one item.

Say Senate Bill 9 is a pineapple and the Telecom Ordinance is Swiss cheese

My there is a lot of holes in the Telecom Ordinance aren’t there? (more about that Feb. 4t")

My point here is that they have NOTHING to do with each other. Yet you have to vote on them as if they
are one entity. There is NOTHING in the Senate bill about telecom and NOTHING in the Telecom
Ordinance about housing. )

Please have these two items separated, so that you can vote on each one independently.
Doesn’t that make sense?
Thank you!

Ron Buckley



